
 

 

Aspirational for all of our young people ……     

 

The Baker Clause  

 
As part of our commitment to informing our students of the range of 

learning and training pathways open to them, we are happy to consider 

requests from training, apprenticeship and vocational education 

providers to speak with them. 

 

Stone Bay School proactively seeks to build relationships with these 

partners as we plan our Preparation for Adulthood/Careers, Information, 

Advice and Guidance (CIAG) programme  The purpose of these 

relationships is to offer information on vocational qualifications and 

pathways. 

Opportunities for providers to speak with students may include school 

assemblies, members of the community visits or employer and provider 

engagement events such as joint or separate career fairs.   

 

 


